
PI: 
Name: 
Institution: 

This object was sampled by   
for 

Date:
Sample ID:

Object ID:

PI: 
Name: 
Institution: 

This object was sampled by   
for 

Date:
Sample ID:

Object ID:

PI: 
Name: 
Institution: 

This object was sampled by   
for 

Date:
Sample ID:

Object ID:

PI: 
Name: 
Institution: 

This object was sampled by   
for 

Date:
Sample ID:

Object ID:

PI: 
Name: 
Institution: 

This object was sampled by   
for 

Date:
Sample ID:

Object ID:

PI: 
Name: 
Institution: 

This object was sampled by   
for 

Date:
Sample ID:

Object ID:

PI: 
Name: 
Institution: 

This object was sampled by   
for 

Date:
Sample ID:

Object ID:

PI: 
Name: 
Institution: 

This object was sampled by   
for 

Date:
Sample ID:

Object ID:

PI: 
Name: 
Institution: 

This object was sampled by   
for 

Date:
Sample ID:

Object ID:

PI: 
Name: 
Institution: 

This object was sampled by   
for 

Date:
Sample ID:

Object ID:

PI: 
Name: 
Institution: 

This object was sampled by   
for 

Date:
Sample ID:

Object ID:

PI: 
Name: 
Institution: 

This object was sampled by   
for 

Date:
Sample ID:

Object ID:

PI: 
Name: 
Institution: 

This object was sampled by   
for 

Date:
Sample ID:

Object ID:

PI: 
Name: 
Institution: 

This object was sampled by   
for 

Date:
Sample ID:

Object ID:

PI: 
Name: 
Institution: 

This object was sampled by   
for 

Date:
Sample ID:

Object ID:

PI: 
Name: 
Institution: 

This object was sampled by   
for 

Date:
Sample ID:

Object ID:

PI: 
Name: 
Institution: 

This object was sampled by   
for 

Date:
Sample ID:

Object ID:

PI: 
Name: 
Institution: 

This object was sampled by   
for 

Date:
Sample ID:

Object ID:

PI: 
Name: 
Institution: 

This object was sampled by   
for 

Date:
Sample ID:

Object ID:

PI: 
Name: 
Institution: 

This object was sampled by   
for 

Date:
Sample ID:

Object ID:

Lead Isotopes in Archaeology: An Interactive Textbook

Sampling Labels

Created by Katrin J. Westner, Sabine Klein
Last updated: 13 August 2023

This work is licensed under a
Creative Commons Attribution-ShareAlike 4.0 International License.


	Project name: 
	0: 
	0: Project name


	Name of the PI(s): 
	0: 
	0: Name of the PI(s)


	Name of sampling person: 
	0: 
	0: Name of sampling person
	1: Name of sampling person
	2: Name of sampling person
	3: Name of sampling person

	1: 
	0: Name of sampling person
	1: Name of sampling person
	2: Name of sampling person
	3: Name of sampling person

	2: 
	0: Name of sampling person
	1: Name of sampling person
	2: Name of sampling person
	3: Name of sampling person

	3: 
	0: Name of sampling person
	1: Name of sampling person
	2: Name of sampling person
	3: Name of sampling person

	4: 
	0: Name of sampling person
	1: Name of sampling person
	2: Name of sampling person
	3: Name of sampling person


	Name of institution: 
	0: 
	0: Name of institution


	Object ID: 
	0: 
	0: Object ID
	1: Object ID
	2: Object ID
	3: Object ID

	1: 
	0: Object ID
	1: Object ID
	2: Object ID
	3: Object ID

	2: 
	0: Object ID
	1: Object ID
	2: Object ID
	3: Object ID

	3: 
	0: Object ID
	1: Object ID
	2: Object ID
	3: Object ID

	4: 
	0: Object ID
	1: Object ID
	2: Object ID
	3: Object ID


	Sampling method: 
	0: 
	0: method
	1: method
	2: method
	3: method

	1: 
	0: method
	1: method
	2: method
	3: method

	2: 
	0: method
	1: method
	2: method
	3: method

	3: 
	0: method
	1: method
	2: method
	3: method

	4: 
	0: method
	1: method
	2: method
	3: method


	Analytical method(s): 
	0: 
	0: analytical methods
	1: analytical methods
	2: analytical methods
	3: analytical methods

	1: 
	0: analytical methods
	1: analytical methods
	2: analytical methods
	3: analytical methods

	2: 
	0: analytical methods
	1: analytical methods
	2: analytical methods
	3: analytical methods

	3: 
	0: analytical methods
	1: analytical methods
	2: analytical methods
	3: analytical methods

	4: 
	0: analytical methods
	1: analytical methods
	2: analytical methods
	3: analytical methods


	Sample ID: 
	0: 
	0: Sample ID
	1: Sample ID
	2: Sample ID
	3: Sample ID

	1: 
	0: Sample ID
	1: Sample ID
	2: Sample ID
	3: Sample ID

	2: 
	0: Sample ID
	1: Sample ID
	2: Sample ID
	3: Sample ID

	3: 
	0: Sample ID
	1: Sample ID
	2: Sample ID
	3: Sample ID

	4: 
	0: Sample ID
	1: Sample ID
	2: Sample ID
	3: Sample ID


	Logo of project institution_af_image: 
	0: 
	0: 


	Date of Samling_af_date: 
	0: 
	0: 2023-08-13
	1: 2023-08-13
	2: 2023-08-13
	3: 2023-08-13

	1: 
	0: 2023-08-13
	1: 2023-08-13
	2: 2023-08-13
	3: 2023-08-13

	2: 
	0: 2023-08-13
	1: 2023-08-13
	2: 2023-08-13
	3: 2023-08-13

	3: 
	0: 2023-08-13
	1: 2023-08-13
	2: 2023-08-13
	3: 2023-08-13

	4: 
	0: 2023-08-13
	1: 2023-08-13
	2: 2023-08-13
	3: 2023-08-13




